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Most of our Newsletters are sent to a special group of people who have expressed 
a desire to receive special 1inside" -information about flying saucers - information which 
we consider 1too hot to handle" in our regularly-scheduled issues of SAUCER NEWS. 

This Newsletter, however, is being sent to all our subscribers and to the dozens 
of other people who have written in during the past few months. Your Editor has been unable 
to attend to personal mail since last November, and for this reason many rumors and unanswer­
ed questions have been making the rounds. Let us hasten to assure our many faithful fans 
that we are not 11hushed up11 nor is the magazine about to fold. 

The truth is that until very recently your Editor was in business in South Amer­
ica, and for the past several years he has been attempting to publish SAUCER NEWS every three 
months, even while being away as long as four or five months at a time. Usually, in spite 
of everything, we managed to keep pretty nearly on schedule, but this time we have really 
fallen behind. The March issue, which ordinarily would reach you in late February, is now 
being prepared, and will be mailed out some time in June. The June issue, which should be 
on the press about now, will not appear till at least July. After that we will be back on 
schedule regarding the issues dated September, December, etc. 

The business which has caused us to be out of' the country so much, has now been 
terminated. This will give us more time in the fUture to attend to saucer research. Many 
of you have asked us what the nature of' our business in South America is, or was. We are 
still not ready to reveal this information, except to state again (as we have done many times 
before), that it has nothing whatsoever to do with f'lying saucers. Nor is it true, as some 
of our wilder fans have claimed, that your Editor is a secret agent of the Air Force, the 
CIA, or what-have-you. At the moment we only wish to state that we will soon be writing a 
book which will clear up the entire amystery1 of our South American activities. More details 
about the book will be given out in SAUCER NEWS f'rom time to time. 

We were really heartened b.Y the tremendous response to our Literary Contest, as 
described in the December 1960 SAUCER NEWS. Unfortunately there is such a volume of' arti­
cles piled up here in our Headquarters, that we will probably not be able to announce the 
results of' the contest until the June issue. We hope you will bear with us until that time. 

Meanwhile we still have made no final arrangement regarding the sale of more 
than 7,000 saucer clippings (advertised several times in SAUCER NEWS). These clippings 
cover the years 1954-1961, and would make an invaluable contribution to the files of any re­
searcher. Anyone who is interested in this offer should contact us immediately • 
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These Newsletters are issued only as often as worthwhile material is available. Most issues 
(unlike this one) contain facts that we consider 1too hot to handle" in SAUCER NEWS. One 
dollar will place you on the special Newsletter mailing list for an indefinite period of 
time. 


